Westhaven Commons

Condominium Living

~News You Can Use~
On April 21, 2010, there was a special meeting called, for the express purpose of electing a new Board of Directors for Westhaven Commons Home Owners Association.  There were 28 home owners at this meeting.  This exceeded the needed 24 home owners to have a quorum. All candidates were introduced and gave a presentation of their individual qualifications.  A vote was taken and ballots counted.  A new Board of Directors was elected.
President:  Theresa Lester    happy77742@yahoo.com     317-514-3589
Vice President:  Kay Tripple    wchoa0811@aol.com
Treasurer: Sheryl Wise   sherylwise@sbcglobal.net
Secretary:  Lucille Moore   wchoa0811@aol.com
IT’S TIME TO VOLUNTEER

Your new board members need you to participate in the community!

The following are some new committees that won’t require a lot of any one person’s time.  If you would be interested in helping out, please contact the member listed.
 Lend –A-Hand-Committee:  Change light bulbs, spray bees for the elderly,

      help change furnace filters, etc.  Contact Theresa Lester
Crime Watch Committee:  Watch out for crime in the Westhaven Commons

      Community.  We will teach you what to do.  WATCH BLOCK CAPTAINS

       ARE NEEDED FOR EACH BLOCK.    Contact Lucille Moore

Beautification Committee:  Once a month walks around the community to 
        advise the board members of problems with trash, cars being parked in

         the grass, etc.   Contact Theresa Lester

Greeting Committee:  Personally greet new home owners.  Hand out a

          “welcome to the community” letter, inform of trash day, etc.
           Contact  Theresa Lester
Dave Dressler, from our property management company, has suggested that we build our own web-site.  This would be a great way for us to communicate

with the entire community much more quickly and at a lower cost.  Theresa Lester has found a site that will let us build our own for FREE.   Look for this coming soon.

We will be having a walk around of the entire outside of the property with our property management company sometime in the month of June.  After the walk around, the board will meet with Mr. Dressler to discuss the 
findings and set up a time line for repairs to be made.  If there are problems with your outside property, you need to register a complaint with 

Niagara Neighborhood Management, Inc.  at 317-852-8360.  You may also
request a complaint/repair form from Theresa Lester at her email address.

She will send you the form, and then one of our board members will personally pick it up.

All homeowners should have a copy of the Westhaven Commons bylaws and

covenants.  Each homeowner has a signature on file from your closing that states you have been given a copy already or that you may purchase one from

Niagara Neighborhood Management, Inc., for $15.00.   The new board of directors has a minimal number of copies that are available FREE OF CHARGE, on a first request basis.  Please contact Theresa Lester if you need a copy.
Reminder:  Trash pick up day for our community is Wednesday.  By our bylaws, no trash may be stored outside your home/garage.  Trash may be set out for pick up on Tuesday evening.  All Trash is to be bagged and sealed or needs to be in a container with a lid.

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER

